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New Troop Start-Up Funds Request Form
Newly formed troops may request a monetary advance of up to $50 in troop start-up assistance from the Mt Vernon Trails Service Unit. To request this assistance you must:

· Be a registered Girl Scout leader (with a completed background check on file)
· Have registered your troop

· Complete this form and submit it to the Mt Vernon Trails Service Unit Manager.  Submission may be in person or via email to: mvtsu.sum@gmail.com  
· Commit to repaying the funds with troop proceeds at the conclusion of the upcoming Fall Product Sales or Cookie Sales season

· Spending will be discussed and communicated back to the troop leader at the next scheduled service unit team meeting


General Information




Date of Request (MMM/dd/YYYY):       
Leader’s Name:       
Mailing Address:      
City:         





Zip:        
Phone:      





Email:       
Troop Information

Troop #       
 

# of girls in troop       

Amount Requested  FORMDROPDOWN 

Troop Leader Signature:

___________________________________________

_________________

Signature






Date

Girl Scouts of Central Indiana �2611 Waterfront Parkway East Drive �Suite 100


Indianapolis, IN 46214 �


Phone: 317.924.6800 �Toll Free: 877.474.2248 �


Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:GirlScouts@girlscoutsindiana.org" �GirlScouts@girlscoutsindiana.org�





Mt Vernon Trails Service Unit


Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:mvtsu.sum@gmail.com" ��mvtsu.sum@gmail.com� 








Service Unit Treasurer Information





Amount Authorized: ___________


Date of Authorization: __________


Payment Authorized by: ________


Date of Payment: ________


Check #: ________





Re-payment due date: ___________


Repayment Received on: _________


Repayment Deposited on: _________


Method of Payment: _______________








Form Name:  Mt Vernon Trails SU New Troop Start Up Fund Request

Effective Date:  19 March 2013


